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As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@laconianh.gov 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you  
informed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Friday. 
If you have already signed up to be on our distribu-
tion list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, thank 
you for your interest!  If you would like to be added to 
our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please click here. 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

LHS Principal Mike Fredericksen, Marcy Kelley and 
Angel Burke at this yearôs Spelling Bee.  
Additional photos on page 7...  

 
30th Annual 

Debra Bieniarz Award 

This award is presented annually by the  
Laconia City Council to a resident of the City 

based on his/her outstanding service to the youth 
of the community.  

 
This award was established 30 years ago in 
memory of Police Officer Debra Bieniarz who 
served the City and its youth with devotion,  

dedication and distinction. 
 

Written nominations will be accepted until  
4:30 p.m., Friday, November 10, 2017. Please 
send nominations to the City Managerôs Office, 
City of Laconia, 45 Beacon St. East, Laconia, NH 
03246.  Nominations may also be e-mailed to 

NBrown@laconianh.gov.  
Questions? Call 527-1270.  

 

                The Municipal Election will be held on November 7, 2017 from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.   
                                                           Polling locations are as follows: 

 
Ward 1 ï Beane Conference Ctr. 
Ward 2 ï St. Andre Bessette Parish Hall 
Ward 3 ï Laconia Middle School (multipurpose room) 
Ward 4 ï Memorial Park Club House 
Ward 5 ï Woodland Heights Elementary School (gym) 
Ward 6 ï Leavitt Park Clubhouse 
 

To view sample ballots or to find out where you vote, please visit our website by clicking here.  

mailto:info@laconianh.gov
mailto:info@laconianh.gov?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List
mailto:NBrown@laconianh.gov
https://www.laconianh.gov/815/2017-Municipal-Election-Information


 

 

 

 

 
 
    

Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in our com-
munity and receiving residentsô feedback is an important goal of the 
City Council.  Check each weekôs issue of Laconia Links for a sched-
ule of the upcoming weekôs meetings. As agendas become available, 
they will be posted to the Cityôs website.  

You can also contact any of the Cityôs departments for more infor-
mation on a meeting or to obtain a printed copy of the agenda. Meet-
ings are open to the public. You are invited and encouraged to attend 
and  provide input.   

Hiking Historical NH: 

Five Destinations That 

Define New Hampshireôs 

Past 

With Gordon DuBois 

Tuesday, May 23 @ 7 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall 

 
 
     
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Please see below for meetings 
scheduled for the week of  
Nov. 6 - Nov. 10, 2017: 

Follow this link to the ñCalendarò 
page of the City of Laconiaôs  
website. Please check the 

ñCalendarò page often for updated 
info and changes. 

Laconia Public Library 

Upcoming Eventsé.. 

Technical Review Comm. I: 
November 8, 2017, 10:00 am 
City Hall, Room 200A 
 
Capital Improvement 
  Program Committee 
November 8, 2017, 6:30 pm 
City Hall, Room 200B 
 
Water Commission 
November 9, 2017, 8:00 am 
 117 Stark Street, Water 
Treatment Facility 
Conference Room 
 
City Hall Closed 
November 10, 2017 
In observance of Veteranôs Day 

Become involved in your 
City and make a difference!  

Fake News: What's the Real Story?  

Tuesday, Nov. 14  
6:00 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall 
 
Randall Mikkelsen, a White 
House Press veteran who is 
currently managing editor at 

Thomson Reuters, will present this program at the 
Library on November 14 at 6 pm. There will be a non
-partisan discussion open to the public. Mr. Mikkel-
sen has conducted similar public discussions at    
other libraries in New Hampshire. He was also     
interviewed by Laura Knoy on NHPR earlier this 
year. Michael Kitch, a recently retired reporter from 
the Laconia Daily Sun, will also be a presenter at   
this forum. 

Teen Art Club: Sharpie Art  

Wednesday, November 8, 3:30 pm  

Laconia Rotary Hall  
 

Use Sharpie markers to create your own 
canvas masterpiece and key chain. 

 
This program is open to teens. Registration 

is recommended. 

In observance of Veterans Day, the 
Library will be closed Saturday, 

November 11. 

http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
http://www.laconialibrary.org/
http://www.laconialibrary.org/


 

 

 

 
 
    

&ŕŌŇńŜȟ .ŒřňŐŅňŕ Υȟ ΤΡΣΩ 

                                                                                                                             

%ÎÓÕÒÉÎÇ ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔȟ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÄÁÙȟ ÉÎ ÅÖÅÒÙ ×ÁÙ 

,ÁÃÏÎÉÁ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ "ÏÁÒÄ -ÅÍÂÅÒÓ    ,ÁÃÏÎÉÁ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ $ÉÓÔÒÉÃÔ 7ÅÂÓÉÔÅ  

[ŀŎƻƴƛŀ IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜŘ wŜŘ wƛōōƻƴ ²ŜŜƪΣ 
ŦǊƻƳ hŎǘƻōŜǊ но-омΗ  ¢ƘŜȅ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ǘŜŜƴǎΣ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ 
ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎƛǝȊŜƴǎ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ !ƳŜǊƛŎŀ ƛƴ ŎŜƭŜπ
ōǊŀǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻƭŘŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ƭŀǊƎŜǎǘ ŘǊǳƎ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǝƻƴ ǇǊƻπ
ƎǊŀƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŀǝƻƴΦ tƛŎǘǳǊŜŘ CǊƻƳ [-wΥ /ƻǇŜƭƛƴ 
[ŜǊƻǳȄΣ Yŀƛǘƭȅƴ .ǊƻƻƪǎΣ 5Ŝǎǝƴȅ WƻƴŜǎΣ {ȅŘƴŜȅ  
{ǘŜǾŜƴǎΣ 5ŜƭŀƴŜȅ wƻǎǎΣ  YŀǝŜ ¢ƘŜōŜǊƎŜΣ {ƻƭŀǊȅ- 
/ƘƘǳƴΣ ŀƴŘ wƛŎƘŀǊŘ /ǳƭƭŜƴΦ  

LMS Ski & Snowboard Club 

Please click on the links below for important                      

information and documents 
 

Parent Information Letter Registration Packet 

Packets are also available in the main office 

hƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нтǘƘΣ ¢ƘŜ [ŀŎƻƴƛŀ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ hŶŎŜ ƻŦ       
9ȄǘŜƴŘŜŘ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜŘ ƪŜŜǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƎƘǘǎ ƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
ŘƻƻǊǎ ƻǇŜƴ ŀƊŜǊǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ нлмт [ƛƎƘǘǎ ƻƴ !ƊŜǊπ
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ wŀƭƭȅ ŀǘ wƻǘŀǊȅ tŀǊƪ ƛƴ [ŀŎƻƴƛŀΦ ²ƛǘƘ ƻǾŜǊ олл ƛƴ 
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{ǘǊŜŜǘ {ŎƘƻƻƭΣ tƭŜŀǎŀƴǘ {ǘǊŜŜǘ {ŎƘƻƻƭΣ [ŀŎƻƴƛŀ aƛŘŘƭŜ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ [ŀŎƻƴƛŀ IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ CǊŜŜŘƻƳ CƻǳƴŘΣ ƛǘ 
ǿŀǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ  ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ŀƊŜǊπ
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳƳƛƴƎ ƛƴ [ŀŎƻƴƛŀΦ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ  
tǊƻƎǊŀƳ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎΣ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŜ DƛƴƎŜǊŜƭƭŀ ŀƴŘ .ŜǘƘ 
±ŀŎƘƻƴΣ ŦƻǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǝǊŜƭŜǎǎƭȅ ǘƻ ƻũŜǊ ŀƊŜǊǎŎƘƻƻƭ  
ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ǘŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴǘŜƎǊŀƭ 
{¢9a ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǿƘƛƭŜ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƳ ŘƛǎŎƻǾŜǊ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ 
ǇŀǎǎƛƻƴŀǘŜ ŀōƻǳǘΗ  
 

Congratulations to the 

Laconia High School 

team ñWe Put a Spell 

on Youò for finishing 

1st place in the Lakes 

Region Scholarship 

Foundation's 17th         

Annual Community 

Spelling Bee. 

http://laconiaschools.weebly.com/laconia-school-board.html
http://laconiaschools.weebly.com/
http://lmslaconia.weebly.com/uploads/5/1/9/0/51903427/ski_club-letter_to_parents.jpg
http://lmslaconia.weebly.com/uploads/5/1/9/0/51903427/ski_club-letter_to_parents.jpg









